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We are very pleased to be able to restart visits 
in the Garden Room from Mon 9 November 

With best wishes 

          Gail & Thomas Kelly 

 
 

Radio Show 

We hope you enjoyed listening to the latest Margaret House radio show.  The 
residents have all been enjoying it.  Our friends at TDW who produce the show 
for us, have offered to do a Christmas Special featuring your messages and      
favourite Carol or  Christmas song, so please send these in to sam@margarethouse.co.uk, as we 
would like to have this to play to residents  as part of our  build up to the Christmas Festivities. 

New Live Zoom Exercise classes  

From 24 November, residents at Margaret House will 
have the opportunity to join in with a  new live        

armchair  exercise class being run by HCPA.,  they will 
be supported by members of our 
Wellbeing team   The class will be 

shared by other care homes, so hope-
fully we will get to see other people 
being put through their paces too & 

have time to  see each other and 
compare notes. 

Garden Visits recommence 

Further to our email earlier this week (which hopefully 
you have all seen?)  Garden room visits will be re-
starting from  Mon 9 November. 

Just to confirm, these are for one family member , 
which must remain the same person and the visits will 
be held Mon—Fri on alternative weeks for each wing, 
starting with Margaret House.  Please call us to book  
your time slot. 

Save the date!!  Fri 20th Nov 

This is the date for the HCPA Awards          

ceremony,.  It is going to be live via        

Zoom and, if previous years are anything 

to go by, will be a fun filled show, with a 

mix of  entertainment as well as awards.  

We have sent in lots of photos and video 

from the ceremony we held in Sept for 

this and hope that this will be featured 

on the night for you all to see.  We will 

send you the link to the show  as soon   

as we receive it from HCPA. 



 

 

Please visit our website to see all the activities that we have coming up 

for the following month : www.margarethouse.co.uk/News & Event’s  

Follow us on Facebook : Margarethouse residential & dementia care home 

Follow us on twitter : @MargarethseH … because we care 

 

We had a good time 

with our pumpkins! 
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Then we enjoyed making, decorating and then 

eating some delicious cupcakes. 
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We have made the most of days when the sun 

has been shining to get outside in the garden 
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We celebrated a 

birthday, where the 

presents were very 

well received!! 
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Played more competitive bowls 
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Spent some time reminiscing and have got our 

display ready for Remembrance Sunday 


